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Announcement – October 7, 2024
I am excited to announce to our members that the Board of Directors has 
launched the development of CYCEAB’s first-ever strategic plan. 

As we develop this plan, we are thinking boldly and embracing change and new 
opportunities. We are also committed to making the planning process transparent 
and to gathering input from you, our members, and others at various points of the 
process.

Why are we developing a strategic plan? We want to stretch our thinking and 
challenge assumptions. A strategic plan will help us focus on organization-wide 
issues and high-level priorities. It will help us make decisions, set priorities, and 
measure success. We believe strongly that high quality education impacts the 
children, youth, and families we ultimately serve, and accreditation is the vehicle 
towards ensuring quality education and graduating students who can best serve 
the Child and Youth Care community.

We encourage you to visit our website at About Us where you can learn more 
about the process we have designed and read our regular updates on the actions 
we are taking and what we are learning and achieving towards the development of 
our strategic plan. 

There will be more shared as well at the virtual Annual General Meeting which is 
scheduled for Wednesday, November 27, from 9:00-10:00 a.m. MST. An agenda 
package with Zoom link will be sent at the end of October.
Hope to see you there!

Rebecca Stiller, MSc, CCYC, PhD Candidate
Acting President, CYCEAB

https://cycaccreditation.ca/about-us/
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